
Ordinary Time – Week 27: ‘It was the stone rejected by the builders that became the key stone.’ 

 

                              6th October 2020 
Dear Parent 

October is dedicated to Our Lady of the Rosary 
 
Tomorrow, 7th October, is the feast of the Holy Rosary.  Please share a decade together as a family.  It is known 
as a prayer of great power in heaven. 
 
Harvest 2020 
Thank you all so much for the huge generosity you have shown in donating the ingredients for our 
homeless.   We are hugely grateful and privileged to be able to donate so much to the SIFA Fireside.   
 

 

Congratulations… 
There are now two new baby girls to add to our school family team… 
Mrs Davis gave birth to Alice Elizabeth on 25th September.  Alice was a very healthy 9lb. 
 
Mrs Mc Connell gave birth to Annie, yesterday and she weighed in at 8lbs 9oz. 
 
Our warmest congratulations to Mrs & Mrs Davis and to Mrs & Mr Mc Connell.  We pray that God 
blesses them and their daughters with abundant blessings.   Lovely news to share in these slightly 
darker days. 

 
PE in School 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Y2L, Y2F YRF, YRL Y5F, Y5L, Y3L 
Y6F 

Y6L, Y1F, Y1L 
Y4F, Y4L 

Y3F 

 
On this day, the children can come to school in their PE kit (including tracksuit bottoms and trainers).   

 

Parking At St Mary’s School 
There have been a number of complaints about the illegal parking around our school each morning.  PLEASE do not 
park across the drives of the homes on Vivian Road.  The illegal and unsafe practices of some of our parents will 
result in children being hurt – maybe seriously.    Offenders will be reported.    
Show consideration for our community and keep your children safe. 

 
There’s a link on the website with a form to print out should you wish to report the illegal parking you witness:  
https://www.stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk/web/illegal_parking/410638 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 
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